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Dear Lawmakers, 

My name is Chad Kernutt and I am in opposition to this bill. What is the purpose of 

this bill? Gun shops already have to ho through a stringent repeated process to have 

a FFL to be able to sale guns, they also have to go through the process of having a 

business license in this state. So why the extra headache and process just to be able 

to supply WE THE PEOPLE  with self defense tools. Unless the whole point is to 

make it extra burdensome and cumbersome to sell firearms to encourage that kind of 

business in the state? Looks like one more gun control packaged effort to me. Please 

vote NO on HB-3076. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely,  

Chad Kernutt 

Albany, Oregon  

WE THE PEOPLE  


